
  
 
 

 
PURCHASING DEPARTMENT  

 
 

September 1, 2016  
 

RE: Event #4383 – Bilbo Canal Improvements  
 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen:  
 
 
The City of Savannah has reviewed the Minority Employment Provisions for the referenced project and 
recommends that the following bidder has satisfied the Minority and Women Business Enterprises goal 
established for this project:  
 

Orion Marine Construction, Inc. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Molly F. Huhn  
Purchasing Director  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
POST OFFICE BOX 1027 SAVANNAH, GEORGIA 31402 PHONE (912) 651-6425 FAX (912) 651-6855 

WWW.SAVANNAHGA.GOV 


